
From: Sara Schmitz
To: Herron, Susan
Subject: Fwd: To IVGID Board Members
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 7:38:39 AM

Please include as board correspondence 

Sent from 925-858-4384

Begin forwarded message:

From: Yolanda Wiehe <yolanda7777@rocketmail.com>
Date: August 16, 2021 at 7:09:49 PM PDT
To: Matthew Dent <dent_trustee@ivgid.org>, Tonking Michaela
<tonking_trustee@ivgid.org>, Wong Kendra Trustee <wong_trustee@ivgid.org>,
Callicrate Tim <callicrate_trustee@ivgid.org>, Sara Schmitz
<schmitz61@gmail.com>
Subject: To IVGID Board Members

﻿
Dear IVGID Board Members,

Please support the Audit Committee proposed Whistleblower Policy and please support the
Audit Committee continuing.  I don't understand why Derrick Aarons stepped down, but
please appointment a replacement. The Audit Committee is very widely supported by our
community property owners and it is a very important that it continue.  

Thanks, Yolanda Knaak 
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